LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

From: LeRoy, Bruce J - DNR (BJ)

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 8:10 AM

To: ‘JTracy@Geosyntec.com'

Subject: Notice of PM Change - Ripon City LF FF-NN BRTTS # 02-20-000915

We talked about this, but to be official...

| took over this case from Resty. As a reminder, | don’t personally need paper copies. You still need to submit paper to
waste/GEMS, but not to RR. That may change if the case ever moves to someone else.

It seems like the 1°t quarter 2019 report is about due. Any news on that? | see that the data came through.

Hope all’s well with you. Take care,
BJ

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
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